
Notice (Urgennt) 

As suggested by EC members of ACPC, an EC meeting of ACPC is convened at B.Barooah College just 

after the conclusion of the Honourable Education Minister’s meeting, dated 8
th

 June, 2016. All EC 

members are requested to attend the meeting. Please forward the message to other EC members. 

President and GS, ACPC  


